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The Azerbaijani Ombudsman was invited to observe the Presidential elections to be conducted in Kyrgyzstan
On October 30, 2011 Presidential election will be conducted in Kyrgyzstan. The Commissioner for Human Rights of the Republic of Azerbaijan E. Suleymanova was invited to participate in elections as an international observer for ensuring transparency and publicity of the elections. 

It should be noted one of the directions of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman is protection of citizens’ voting rights. The Commissioner herself, the staff members of her Office and Regional Centers attended all elections held in the country as observers.

Ombudsman and Central Election Commission co-organize awareness raising event among population and communities contributing to conduction of democratic, free and transparent elections. 
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